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Pit River Tribal Office PIT Administration Dept.

36970 Park Ave RIVER Toll Free: 1-877-279-9097
Burney, CA 96013 TRIBE Phone: 1(530)335-5421 ext. 1201
www.pitrivertribe.org Fax: 1(530)335-3140
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Agnes Gonzalez Russell Eleck Tracy Eleck Brandy McDaniels Gary Wilson Jr.
Tribal Chairperson Tribal Vice Chairman  Tribal Secretary Tribal Treasurer Sergeant-At-Arms

March 13, 2020
Dear Pit River Tribal Members and Visitors,

After careful consideration, the Pit River Tribal Chairperson has made the decision to close our site
offices to the public due to the increasing concerns related to the COVID-19 virus. This includes cancelling all in
person meetings and not allowing anyone besides employees inside of any of our buildings as “social
distancing” is the best practice to mitigate exposure.

This decision is not to create additional concern but is a proactive measure to protect our staff, tribal
members and other community members. We understand that Tribal Business must go on so if you have any
needs, please contact that department and we will try our best to ensure you are helped. Until these
limitations have been lifted, all paperwork can be accepted or sent via fax, mail, or email. If you do not have
access, and we cannot help you find access, to any of these avenues of communication, you can set up a
pickup time and one of our staff will meet you at their respective entrance.

We thank you in advance for your understanding and patience as we strive to keep everyone healthy
without having to shut down entirely for an unknown amount of time. If you have any questions please call
the Tribal Office at (530)335-5421.

Respectfully,

Tyelo-Wilsonw

Interim Human Resources Director
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